Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 9:05 AM

To: ‘Brittany Esparza’

Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; lke Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Bratcher, Mike,
EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD

Subject: RE: (Extension Request #1) Tatanka Federal Com 004H (NRM2006556242) 2-29-2020

RE: Incident #NRM2006556242
Brittany,
Your request for an extension to August 5th, 2020 is approved.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 3:51 PM

To: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov>; EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-
District1lspills@state.nm.us>

Cc: Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Robert McNeill
<RMcNeill@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>;
Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com>

Subject: [EXT] (Extension Request #1) Tatanka Federal Com 004H (NRM2006556242) 2-29-2020

To Whom it May Concern,

COG submitted the Tatanka Federal Com #4H (flare fire) - Closure Report and Final C-141 for Incident
#NRM2006556242, which was denied. COG is requesting a three-month extension until August 5, 2020 in
order to re-evaluate the site for remediation, if needed. Please let me know if you have any questions or
concerns.

Thank you,
Brittany N. Esparzo
HSE Administrative Assistant

besparza@concho.com
COG Operating LLCH
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